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February 8, 2017

Eric Babson

babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue

Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr President:

I am concerned to hear of incendiary comments from the US adminis-

tration about other parts of the government. The attacks on specific judges

and the judiciary in general as well as the University of California and the

state more generally will weaken the country.

Please assure me that you will govern with policy rather than ad hominem

arguments.

I am very proud to be a US resident and a large part of that derives

from our government of laws rather than personalities.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


